Sent: 18 June 201 g

To: Young, Tony

Subject: Re: Prior approval application - 2015/3286/P - 68A-74A Rochester Place
Dear Tony,

Thank you for that.

T can again confirm that the offices are in use now and have been in use as offices for all of
my ownership, about 15 years.

T'll send you copies of the key parts of the most recent leases.
No works have begun to convert the property to residential use.
Best wishes

Adam



